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CALIFORNIA ACCIDENTAL RELEASE PREVENTION PROGRAM 
 

Public Notice 

Date of Notice: November 1, 2021 
 

The County of Orange Environmental Health Division is the Administering Agency 
for the California Accidental Release Prevention (CalARP) Program for all of the Orange 
County Cities except for Anaheim and La Habra. CalARP regulations requires 
companies with certain regulated chemicals above a reporting threshold to submit a Risk 
Management Plan (RMP) to the County for review. 

 
Upon determination that the RMP is complete by CUPA staff, notice will be provided to 
the public that the RMP is now available for 45 day public comment period. 

 
The following facility has submitted an RMP that has been reviewed and deemed 
complete. The RMP will be available for public review/comment for the next 45 days. 
If you would like to review a RMP, please contact Marco Escobedo at (714) 586-6185. 

 
 

 
• JAZZ SEMICONDUCTOR – 4321 JAMBOREE RD, NEWPORT BEACH, CA 

92660 
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